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Toho Water Authority Administrative Offices to Close Jan. 16                                      
in Observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

Kissimmee, Fla., Jan. 10, 2023 — Toho Water Authority’s (Toho) administrative offices in Kissimmee 
and St. Cloud City Hall will be closed Monday, Jan. 16 in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 
Regular business hours will resume at 8 a.m. Tuesday, Jan. 17. 

Customers can always make payments, report emergencies and use other self-service features at 
www.tohowater.com, or by using the 24-hour customer service line at 407-944-5000. Customers located 
in the City of St. Cloud can report emergencies by calling 407-957-7344.  

### 

About Toho: Toho Water Authority (Toho) is the largest provider of water, wastewater and reclaimed 
water services in Osceola County. Formed in 2003 by a special act by the Florida Legislature, it currently 
serves over 150,000 customers in St. Cloud, Kissimmee, Poinciana and unincorporated areas of Osceola, 
Polk and Orange counties. Toho currently operates 17 water treatment facilities and nine wastewater 
treatment facilities with the purpose of providing efficient and reliable water services. Toho has 
positioned itself as a respected leader in water, a valued community partner and an employer of choice. 
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